
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,                                      Date : 01/10/2024 

Kindly note the followings: 

 Tomorrow, 02nd October 2024 (Wednesday) is the last day of the 

Examination. 

 Students of Class IX and XI will submit their CBSE Registration 

Forms to the Class Teachers tomorrow 02nd October 2024 

(Wednesday) without fail. 

 03rd October 2024 (Thursday) will be a Holiday for all on account 

of Navratra Sthapna. 

 Regular Classes will be resumed from 04th October 2024 (Friday) 

for all the students. 

 Parent-Teacher Meeting is shifted and will be held on 19th October 

2024 (Saturday) for all and PTM Timing: 08.00 am to 11.30 am. 

 Regular Classes will be followed on Saturday 05th October 2024 for 

all the students. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 


